
December 17, 2020 
 
The Honorable Andrew R. Wheeler 
Administrator 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20460 
 
RE: 2020 Annual Report of the EPA Farm, Ranch and Rural Communities Advisory Committee 

(FRRCC)  
 
Dear Administrator Wheeler:  
 
As the Chair and Vice Chair of the EPA FRRCC, we write to you today to provide you with the enclosed 
2020 Annual Report of the FRRCC.  Members of the FRRCC appreciate the opportunity to provide policy 
advice, information, and recommendations to you and your staff on the issues of pesticides, water 
quality and quantity, and food loss and waste, as directed by the 2020 Charge. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
  

    
 
Tom McDonald       Lauren Lurkins 
Chair        Vice Chair 
FRRCC        FRRCC 
(806) 681-1484       (309) 530-0398 
Tom.McDonald@5RCattle.com      llurkins@ilfb.org  
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Carrie Vicenta Meadows, Agriculture Advisor to Administrator Wheeler 
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